
 

Request for Proposals 
Disposal of Municipal Solid Waste 

 

The Town of Henniker seeks competitive sealed proposals for the disposal of its 
municipal solid waste (MSW).  The Town intends to issue an initial contract for 
disposal for a minimum of 5 years although longer terms will be considered.  
The term will commence on January 1, 2021 and end no sooner than December 
31, 2025. 

The Town of Henniker Transfer Station processes approximately 1500 tons of 
MSW annually.  The transfer station utilizes a compactor system and 
compacting trailers to process and move this material.  Approximately one 
trailer load of MSW is extracted from the transfer station weekly weighing 
approximately 27 tons. 

The winning vendor must be qualified and licensed to accept MSW in 
accordance with applicable federal, state and local laws.  A certificate of 
insurance will be required prior to commencement of services. 

The Town expects pricing to be stated as per ton price delivered to the listed 
disposal site(s).  A list of prohibited material will be required.  Other vendor 
services offered e.g. assistance with frozen trailers in the winter will be 
considered in the final decision. 

Proposals are to be submitted in a sealed package no later than October 29, 
2020 at 3:00PM to: Town of Henniker, 18 Depot Hill Road, Henniker, NH  03242.  
Proposals must be clearly marked “RFP for Disposal of MSW”.  Proposals may 
also be emailed to hennikertransfer@tds.net no later than on October 29, 2020 
at 3:00PM.  Proposals will be opened and considered by the Transfer Station 
Superintendent and the Town Administrator with a final acceptance 
recommendation made to the Board of Selectmen. The Town of Henniker 
reserves the right to reject any and all proposals. 

Any questions can be directed to Kristen Bergeron, Superintendent, Henniker 
Transfer Station at (603) 428-7604 or email at hennikertransfer@tds.net. 
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